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ndevall@mcn.org 
 

November 13, 2020 
 

 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
Chairman John Haschak and Members 
501 Low Gap Road 
Ukiah 95482 
      re:  Agenda November 17 
            Item 5f  Mendocino Coast 
Healthcare 
            District 
 
Dear Chairman Haschak and Members, 
 
Please accept my application for appointment to the Mendocino Coast 
Healthcare 
District.  I have served on the Board of Directors since October.  Since 
that time 
I have been asked to work with the Chair to find and interview legal council, 
and 
served on an ad hoc subcommittee seeking a website designer.  Many 
challenges face the Healthcare District Board, drafting a Mission 
Statement, amending our 
Bylaws and meeting the requirements of the State for either a re-build or 
replacement of our hospital are on our agenda for 2021, while at the same 
time 
we address those goals to best serve the residents and visitors in the 
District. 
 
I’ve attached a copy of the focused resume’ I shared with the Board in 
September.  In closing I want you to know that I believe health care is a 
primary component of a growing community and its economy. I hope our 
goals will include an OB-GYN 
in our hospital or a birthing center. 



 
May I ask you to again favorably consider me for appointment to the 
District. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
/s/  Norman L. de Vall 
 
cc:   focused resume’ 




